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Zac:
 
Thank you for informing me of the Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry’s addition of the
Master of Science by Candidacy option to its Chemistry Graduate Program.
 
The Council on Academic Affairs was informed of this action at its meeting on January 24, 2024.  In
that way, a formal, institution-level record of this action has been created.
 
Randy
 

W. Randy Smith, Ph.D.
Vice Provost for Academic Programs
Office of Academic Affairs 

University Square South, 15 E. 15th Avenue, Columbus, OH 43201
614-292-5881 Office
smith.70@osu.edu
Assisted by:
Katie Reed
Executive Assistant
(614) 292-5672
reed.901@osu.edu
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